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Certificate Service Confirmation 
 

Dear Editor, 

 

I declare that I have provided, as a native speaker, a complete editing service for the 

initiated manuscript "Acute left-sided malignant colonic obstruction: is there a role for 

endoscopic stenting?" by Russo S. et al under consideration for publication in your journal. 

In my opinion, the English style is correct and requires no additional language editing. 

I have helped with previous papers prepared by Dr Conigliaro and her team that have 

been accepted for publication in Medical Journals with high impact factors, including 

Endoscopy, and the American Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Melissa Marshall 


